This Week in Nursery: 28th January- 1st February 2019

Upcoming Dates
Forest schools restarting 	-28th January
Half term 	-11th-15th February
Chinese new year (year of the pig) -Tuesday 5th February 
[image: C:\Users\dinwon27\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\QKBIHCB3\trees[1].png]Pancake Day -Tuesday 5th March February

· Forest schools
This starts back this week and it is for the afternoon children. Please see the notice board to see what day your child will be going. Please ensure your child has the correct clothing items for going to the forest and they must bring in their wellies or suitable footwear for the forest. 

· Collection time
When collecting your child, please go over to group rather than the children running to you in the cloakroom!
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                                  Orange group and Green group- brick area. 

· Parent helpers 
If you would like to come and help in the nursery please add you name to the calendar available on the information board.

· Naming clothes
Please could you ensure that you child’s clothes, jackets, bags etc are named and they have a full change of clothes with them each day.   
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Children are encouraged to go outside in all weathers. Please bring a pair of wellies, warm coat, hat and gloves for your child every day even if they are not going to the forest. 

Nursery Funds
This is a donation that we ask for to enable us to purchase healthy snacks for the children as well as additional resource.  Information about the recommended amount if you want to pay weekly, termly and yearly can be found on the information board within the nursery. Please ask a member of staff if you require additional information. 
[image: C:\Users\dinwon27\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\D00I8UGF\book-20clip-20art-book-clipart-154[1].jpg]
The Borrowing Library
Children can borrow books from the Nursery to read at home.  The Borrowing Library is located at the back of the nursery room.  Please feel free to have a look at drop off and pick up times.  

Many thanks for your continued support and please speak to a member of staff if you have any questions.
It is the school policy, when a child has an injury to their face or head regardless of the severity; we are required to make a phone call home. This will also be recorded on an accident or incident form at nursery which you will be asked to sign.  If you have any questions regarding this please speak to a member of staff.
If your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason please could you let us know by phoning us on 0131 271 4611 (nursery direct number) or on 0131 271 4610 (school office).
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